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Congratulations to 
SPS’s very own 

Beverly in Grade 1 for 
winning 1st place for 
her age category in 

the Kinsmen 
Telemiracle 

Colouring Contest.
Way to go Beverly!

Parent Teacher Conferences will be held in person, 
or by phone on March 26th and 27th.

Conferences times will be booked with School 
Interviews. If you do not book a time using the 

online program, a time will be scheduled for you. 
We look forward to chatting with you about your 

child’s learning
Here is the link to access the School Interviews 

booking page for our school.
https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/amKQ9u1/link
s#:~:text=https%3A//schoolinterviews.ca/code/gwxrt

You can also choose to scan this QR code to 
access the online booking system.

Mrs. Cote 
will email 

you if Mrs. 
Wheeler 

would like to 
meeting with 

you.

Book now to 
find a time 

that best fits 
your 

schedule.

SPS would like to thank the following:
● To our students and families for supporting this year’s 

Telemiracle Fundraisers. Thank you to Mrs. Hardin and the grade 
6’s for organizing prizes and selling tickets. Our school raised 
$925 to be donated to Kinsmen Telemiracle!

● To our students and families for supporting our SLC’s Valentine’s 
Day Candy Gram sales! Proceeds from the SLC’s fundraisers go 
toward improvements to the school and to fun activities for our 
students. Thank you, SLC for being great leaders in our school.

● To Mrs. Peggy Barnett and Mrs. Bonnie Fritz for making all the 
warm gear for our students. Your kindness is greatly appreciated.

●

SCC Easter Craft 
Night!

Thursday, March 21st
6:30-8:00

Please bring hard 
boiled eggs and a 

parent for some fun 
easter crafts and egg 
decorating. Our next 
SCC meeting is April 

15th at 6:30 pm. 
Everyone is welcome 

to attend.

Jump Rope for Heart will begin April 8th 
and will run until May 13th. All students 

from Kindergarten to grade 7 are welcome 
to join. Jumpers will meet Mondays, 

Wednesdays, and Fridays at noon.

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/amKQ9u1/links#:~:text=https%3A//schoolinterviews.ca/code/gwxrt
https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/amKQ9u1/links#:~:text=https%3A//schoolinterviews.ca/code/gwxrt


Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

1

Kindergarten
Day 1

4

Day 2

5
Kindergarten 

Registration for 
2024-2025 6:30 p.m.

Kindergarten
Day 3

6

Day 4

7

Kindergarten
Day 5

8

Day 6

11

Hot Lunch

Kindergarten
Day 1

12

Day 2

13

Kindergarten
Day 3

14

Day 4

15

Kindergarten
Day 5

18
PD Day

No School

19

Day 6

20

Brain Walk Event

Kindergarten
Day 1

21

Day 2

22

Kindergarten
Day 3

25

Day 4

26

Kindergarten
Day 5

27

Day 6

28

Kindergarten
Day 1

29

March

Parent Teacher Conferences
4:00 pm - 7:00 pm



Kindergarten Registration Week is March 
4-8, 2024. Chinook schools are very 
excited to welcome new kindergarten 

students and their families for the upcoming 
school year.

● Kindergarten eligibility is age 5 by 
December 31, 2024.

● Please provide proof of your child’s 
date of birth (Birth Certificate) and 
Sask. Health Card.

Kindergarten Registration Night at 
SPS will be on Tuesday, March 5th @ 
6:30 pm in the SPS Commons Area.


